
 

    

            

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer          25th September 2024 

 

We are now able to share our prelim timetable for the upcoming S4 Prelims, due to start on Monday 
28th October.  

When a young person does not have a prelim, they are expected to be in their timetabled class. Where a 
young person has a prelim that starts during lunch, permission will be given via class teachers to have an early 
lunch. This only impacts a few prelims and will be communicated by class teachers. On these days, there will 
be a very light provision in our canteen. A packed lunch would be advisable.  

Young people should wear full school uniform for all prelim exams.  

Mrs Young (PTC Supporting Learners) will provide specific information to young people with Assessment 
Arrangements. These young people will be issued with a bespoke timetable for exams in due course, 
explaining venues and timings (these may be different to the main timetable).  

It is possible that a young person will have two exams in one day. This is unavoidable when trying to plan all 
prelims into a 2-week window. We plan this way to reduce the disruption to overall learning across the school.  

 Where a young person misses an exam, this will be caught up at an appropriate time within the relevant 
faculty.  

Any young person who is not sitting any prelims will be expected to continue their work towards NQ 
coursework and important assessment preparation in their timetabled classes.  

We have a range of study support options available to support S4 learners. Please see our website for details. 
The schedule is displayed across the school for young people to view.  

Any subject specific queries should be raised by your young person with the relevant Principal Teacher 
Curriculum.  

 

Kind regards,  
 
 
 

Dave Lowrie 
SQA Coordinator 
 


